

ETHIOPIAN CATHOLIC CHURCH

ORDER OF THE IMITATION OF CHRIST LITTLE FLOWER BETHANY SCHOOL, GORO

Date: 03/06/208 Rf. No. Bs/3/23

TO,

Dirigente SALVADOR Erminia

Insegnanti e alunni

Scuola secondaria di primo grado di

Codroipo e Varmo.

Dear Director, principal, teachers, staff and beloved students,

Prayerful Greetings from LITTLE FLOWER BETHANY SCHOOL, Goro, Ethiopia!

Hope you are doing well and I think the academic year is going to end. We wish you a blessed time.

May I take this opportunity to thank each and every one of you on behalf of our beloved Paolo who was a great inspiration for us in our Ethiopian Mission. Through him the poor children in our school had a contact with your School and through your generosity, hundreds of marginalized and poor children and their families benefitted educationally. Your valuable prayers and constant support, care and concern for the children in a faraway place in Ethiopia-Goro, are benefiting a lot.

I appreciate your concern for the education and wellbeing for the poor children in Goro.

Your precious contribution will be used for the better facilities of the school by doing the painting works of the school building and completion of the work of children's park in the KG Section.

Few months before some members of MAM visited our school and they had a lovely rapport with our kids. Thanks for their coordination especially the hard work and team spirit of Irena.

I will send the pictures soon after the renovation work.

May God bless you!

With love and prayers

Fr. Mathews C. Augustine OIC

Delegate Superior

Bethany Mission, Ethiopia.

